Minutes of School Council Meeting
	Date: 19.10.17

	Members present:
Year 6 – Albie Dulson, Phoebe Easton-Gibbs, Lola Dulson, Ryan Sanders
   Year 5 – Riley Taylor, Gracie Warren, Imogen Foale, James Critten 
Year 4 – (Cross Country) 
Year 3 – Daniel Moulding, Dominic Stafford, Bea Samsom, Grace Twaits, Hannah Darwich
Year 2 – Joe Wotton, Sam Monk, Bethany Abbott, Lexi Doel
Year 1 – Kash Jeffery, Darcy Jenkins, William Dorrall, Phoebe Stuckey 
Adults: Mrs Paterson & Miss Greatrex
Governor: Val Gregory
Copy to:  Mrs Barrett for Full Governors meeting, Mr Bradford.


	 
Welcome to meeting: 


1. Photograph all school council members – Taken 

2. Children in need ideas for Friday 10th November. 

· The children fed back ideas that they had gathered with their class and year group.
· It was decided that instead of just visiting the classrooms, the children would like to do something with Pudsey Bear.
Some of the ideas were as follows: 
Teddy bear picnic/ bring a teddy to school
Yoga/ Dance in year groups 
Parachute games 
Class photo with Pudsey 
Judge the Pudsey Bear picture competition
Reading with Pudsey
Other fund-raising ideas for Children in Need:
· A no pens (pencils) day/afternoon. 
· Mufti ideas – wearing yellow and Pudsey ears, pyjama day, hero vs villain, rainbow) different years in different colours.  
· Cake sale.
· Pin the patch on Pudsey.
· Throw wet sponges at teachers
· Make a Pudsey competition
· Pudsey theme school meal 
3.) The Build
The children are keen to meet with the builders/Mr Dobson to discuss the progress so far. They have a lot of questions about the build that they would like answered. As a school council, they have asked if they can all attend a meeting with the builders/ Mr Dobson as they are all eager to find out about what’s happening!
· How long with the build take?
· Will we have a link corridor still?
· Will there be a new area on the playground, if so who will this be for?
· Will we be able to request paintings on the playground as the ones on the current playground are very old and worn out. 
· How many builders are on site?
· What will happen when the year 6 children are doing SATs? 
· What will happen to the Year 3 huts?
· Will we have space for a new library or a new shared area?
· What will the spare room be used for?
· Will it be noisy?
· Will we still be able to use the swimming pool in the summer?
· How are we going to be kept safe?
· Why was the build not done in the summer?
· Will we still be able to use the field for games and will sports day still take place this year?
· How will the use of the hall be affected?
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Date of next meeting– 18th January (TBC nearer to the time).



	



